
From: Jeffrey Hennessy <JEFFREY.Hennessy@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2023 2:04 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Exit paperwork 
 

Good afternoon, 
 
Attached is the final ethics statement and certificates for PIC Chileski and FF Otto. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Jeffrey Hennessy 
Commander/EMT 
Coordinator of Hazardous Materials/WMD Training 
Chicago Fire Academy 
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